
 

Chancellor visits Redx labs 
13 Jul 2015 

The Chancellor George Osborne visited our Alderley Park site in Cheshire 
today, meeting staff and touring the laboratories within our anti-infectives 
business. 

He used the occasion to announce the creation of a new Catapult in Medicines 
Technologies. Benefitting from £5m of funding, the new Centre will also be based at 
Alderley Park in Cheshire. 

We very much welcome the visit of the Chancellor today,said Redx chief executive 
Neil Murray. It is always good to have the opportunity to showcase the outstanding 
science that our staff produce in infectious disease, cancer and immunology. The 
potential is clearly here to build upon the exciting progress that we have made over 
the last few years and we look forward to exploring how the Northern Powerhouse 
initiative can be harnessed to support the development of new therapies that 
address critical areas such as AMR and cancer. 

In terms of the news announcement, Mr Osborne told the attendant media that the 
best of the UK’s businesses, scientists, clinicians and engineers would work side by 
side in the new Catapult in Medicines Technologies. The initiative will be kick-started 
with £5m funding in 2015/16. 

Catapult centres were launched in 2011 with the aim of bringing together businesses 
and researchers to help start-ups bring ideas to market that might otherwise struggle 
because of a lack of funding, expertise or facilities. 

Mr Osborne said: To make the most of Britain’s leading expertise in science and 
innovation we must back ideas at every step of the way. Today’s news and £5m 
investment will help put the UK in a world-leading position to support every single 
stage of the life sciences innovation life cycle and is exactly what is needed to 
develop the next generation of unbeatable British leaders in this area. 

I am particularly pleased to announce that Alderley Park will benefit from this 
investment as this is another step in putting science and innovation right at the heart 
of the Northern Powerhouse. 



 

George Osborne with Redx Anti-Infectives 
scientists

Left to right: Ruth McKernan, CEO, Innovate UK; Neil Murray, CEO, Redx Pharma; 
Chris Doherty, Site Director, Alderley Park; George Osborne, Chancellor; Professor Ian 
Greer, Dean of Medicine, University of Manchester; Derek Lindsay, COO, Redx Pharma; 



 

John McKinley, CEO, Precision Medicines Catapult; Peter Jackson, Non-executive 
Director, Redx Pharma 
 


